
I am retired and living on a fixed income.  Althoough I am blessed to have a home valued over $300,000 
Additional taxes could force us to leave the State for South Carolina or Florida as many of our relatives 
and friends have done.  Please make Connecticut an affordable state for its senior citizens.  
 
Sincerely 
David Laborde Sr.  
 


